
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (TEWKESBURY 

CLOSE, WEST BRIDGFORD) (PROHIBITION OF LOADING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (8379) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

Highway Services. 

Nottinghamshire County Council has received complaints of obstructive and inconsiderate 

parking  on Tewkesbury Close, West Bridgford which is causing obstructions around the 

entrance to the school. To help alleviate the problems it is proposed to introduce No Loading 

restrictions to be in operation At Any Time.  

A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/SLW/4548/01) is attached. 

 


